Hi Walter
As you know from my e-mail, the strike here is finally over. While it is still rather stressful – and busy – here, looking over Maritain Studies is a welcome task.
I found a few more typos (some authors can’t spell), but I hope that I didn’t introduce too many errors of my own! Anyway, I’ve sent on the copies to the printer in Ottawa (as you know), but am also sending you my ‘proofs’, here, so you can see what I’ve changed.

Thanks very much for what is a surely Herculean task. It is very very much appreciated. (I wonder if, next year, you might be able to get Nick Zunic to help out – perhaps as an Associate Editor – to save Barbara from what is, I am sure, a sometimes painful task!)
Once again, best wishes and many thanks

Will
